
State of Florida

DATE:

TO:

FROM:

RE:

Public Service Commission
Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

November 3, 2015

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering y^fi
Docket No. 150102-SU-Application for increase in wastewater rates in Charlotte
County by Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven.

Please file the attached Sandelhaven DEP Consent Order Compliance Notification in the above
mentioned Docket File.

Thank you.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED NOV 03, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 07016-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Melinda Watts

From: Patrick Flynn <PCFIynn@uiwater.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 9:41 AM
To: Diane Loughlin
Cc: John Hoy; Scotty Haws; Mike Wilson; Melinda Watts
Subject: Sandalhaven WWTP diversion

Diane,

Please let this serve to inform you that our operations staff diverted all of our wastewater flow to the
Englewood Water District's treatment facilities yesterday in conformance with the Consent Order. The
Sandalhaven WWTP is now permanently off line. We will begin dewatering the treatment plant today as we
enter the decommissioning phase of the Consent Order. Iwill apprise you when that effort has been
completed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 321/972-0359 or Mike Wilson at 321/972-0374 if you have any
questions.

Regards,
Patrick

utilities, Inc

Patrick C Flynn
Vice President of Operations
200 Weathersfield Avenue

Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027
pcfivnn@uiwater.com

Phone: (800) 272-1919, xl359
Fax: (407) 869-6961




